NHCS Second Semester 2020-2021

Attendance Expectations

AA/BB Face-to Face

Attendance will be taken Monday/Tuesday &
Thursday/Friday based on attendance in students’
in-person classes. Students not attending assigned
in-person classes will be marked absent.

Frequently Asked Questions

Can my child work remotely if scheduled face-to
face days?

Yes. But if they are scheduled to be at school that
day, they will be marked absent.

What if my AA/BB child is quarantined due to
exposure to COVID-19?

AA/BB students under quarantine per the school
nurse will be given the opportunity to work
remotely.

What percentage of the school day does my child
need to attend (remotely or face-to-face) to be
counted present?

This policy has not changed. Students need to be
present 50% of the day to be counted present
(Middle School is 2/4 core classes). If a partial
school day is missed, students must complete
missed assignments

Do I need to send a note if my child is absent?

Yes. All absences, face-to-face or remote, need to be
communicated to the teacher. If your child is going
to miss instruction, please inform the school.

AA/BB Remote and Full Remote
Learning

Attendance will be taken Monday ~Friday based on
a students’ attendance in synchronous and
asynchronous learning (AA/BB students 3
days/week). Students not attending Zoom classes
and not completing asynchronous assignments will
be marked absent.

How can I be counted present while remote?
Synchronous Instruction

v' Participate the entirety of the Zoom lesson
v Complete the work assigned during the
Zoom

Asynchronous Instruction

v Complete the assignment the day it is
assigned or by the due date.

Virtual Academy

Attendance will be taken Monday-Friday based on
a students’ log-in and work completion. Daily log-
ins to each class are expected. Those not logging
and completing work will be counted absent.

How can I be counted present?

v" Log-in and complete work Monday-Friday
v Complete assignments by the due date

Questions?

All questions regarding attendance can be answered by the School Social Worker at your school.




